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Y5 Trip 

Year 2 children enjoyed their trip to The Quarry 

Bank Mill last week. This was an enjoyable trip 

where the children learned about the industrial 

revolution and the relevance of Manchester in the 

industrial revolution during Victorian times.  

 

 
 

Parents’ Evening 

 

As you know we held autumn term Parents’ Evenings 

this week. Thank you to all the parents/carers who 

attended. We hope that you enjoyed our Community 

Fair in the hall and that you had the opportunity to 

talk to representatives from the community groups 

who were there. 

 

All who completed our two parent/carer 

questionnaires were entered into a raffle. There 

were two prizes for each. The winners of the parent 

voice questionnaire raffle were Kingsley and  

Phoebe Gr. They will each be taking home a lovely 

hamper of goodies for the family to share. 

 
The winners of the parental involvement questionnaire 

were Daniel/Nathan G and Christopher. Both families 

now have a family game each to play together. We 

hope that you have fun playing with family members 

over the half term holiday. We will analyse the 

surveys over the half-term break and share 

outcomes with you as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

EYFS Open Evening 

 

On Thursday 1st November we will be holding our  

Foundation Open Evening for Nursery or Reception  

children starting in September 2019. If you would  

like to  attend doors will open from 3:30pm till  

6:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

Packed Lunches 

Parents/carers are free to choose to send in a packed lunch  

for their children. However, in the interest of promoting  

the health and well-being of your children, we do not allow 

children to bring in chocolate bars. Please choose a healthy 

alternative and save chocolate/sweets for a treat at home. 

 

 
 

Parental Conduct 

We would like to say thank you to all the parents and  

Carers who are always polite and positive when speaking  

to school staff. However, we do have a small number of  

parents/carers or other family members who have recently  

spoken aggressively or abusively to staff members and this 

is not acceptable. 

 

Following a recent incident that occurred just outside our  

school gate in sight of children and other parents, we have  

sought legal advice regarding the school’s responsibilities 

and rights in such matters. Legal advice will be shared 

after half term outlining what actions school can take when 

incidents occur near to the premises where members of the 

school community are present. 

 

Parents/carers or family members who are aggressive in  

their manner to any staff member risk being banned from  

school premises.  

 

 
 

School Meals 

 

Many of you who attended Parents’ Evening went to talk to  

the staff at the Manchester Fayre stall. Manchester 

Fayre provide our school meals service and the staff 

shared the current menu, information about healthy 

eating and a chance to see the food choices that are on 

offer in school. We are in the process of repairing the  

broken link on the school website that connects to the 

Manchester Fayre site. Go to the school meals section 

of the school website and to find the link. In the  

meantime you will find a copy of the menu on the back  

of this flyer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


